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TOPIC -----------------------------------------------------------

The following article is the "MacLink®Plus Version 7.52 ReadMe" from the System
7.5 Multi-Pack Upgrade Kit.

DISCUSSION ------------------------------------------------------

MacLink®Plus Version 7.52
System 7.5 Upgrade Kit Installation Notes

The MacLinkPlus Installer

Just double-click on the MacLinkPlus Installer.  It will check your system
configuration, select the most likely installation options, and lead you through
the installation process.  Descriptive information is provided for each option,
and you will have the opportunity to review, and if necessary, change the
selected options.

Installing from a CD

The MacLinkPlus Installer suggests you install after restarting your Macintosh
with Extensions turned off to avoid any conflicts with your existing Extensions.
 If you wish to install with Extensions off and you are installing from a CD,
you should first copy the entire "DataViz Translators" installation folder to
your hard drive, then restart with your Extensions off.  After you have
restarted, open the installation folder from the hard drive and double-click the
MacLinkPlus installer.

Special Considerations

There are special considerations to be aware of for certain translations, such
as when translating between frame-based and flat word processors, or between 2-D
and 3-D spreadsheets.

We strongly advise you to read the Read Me document that is installed in your
MacLinkPlus folder, especially if you will be using files from one or more of
the following programs: ClarisWorks; Lotus WK3; MacWrite Pro; Nisus; or
WordPerfect 6.0.
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The Read Me document is also available as “Late Breaking News” in your
installer’s completion window.

DataViz, Inc.
55 Corporate Drive
Trumbull, CT USA 06611
(203) 268-0030

MacLinkPlus is a Trademark and MacLink is a Registered Trademark of DataViz,
Inc.

Note from Apple Computer, Inc.

The software products contained in this folder are products of parties other
than Apple Computer, Inc., and Apple's inclusion of these software products with
this CD constitutes neither an endorsement nor a recommendation of the products
by Apple.  Apple assumes no responsibility with regard to the performance, or
use of the software. All understandings, agreements, or warranties take place
directly between the product vendors and you. In the event of a defect in or
questions regarding one of the software products, you should contact the
software vendor directly. The telephone number or address for each vendor is
provided with the software program.

LIMITATION OF LIABILITY: APPLE COMPUTER, INC. MAKES NO WARRANTIES WITH RESPECT
TO THE THIRD PARTY SOFTWARE OR THE COMPLETENESS OR ACCURACY OF THE INFORMATION
CONTAINED THEREIN. APPLE SPECIFICALLY DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY
AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
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